[image: image1.jpg]ESRC National Centre for

esearch
ethods



                                                                         [image: image2.jpg]A1s1aAlun
uadQ 9yl

O )






Participatory Video National Research Network

Network Closing Conference

20-21st February 2008
Central Meeting Room 11
The Open University

Walton Hall, Milton Keynes MK7 6AA

Background

The Participatory Video National Research Network aims to stimulate the use of participatory video (PV) methodology within the research of the UK social science community.   Over the last year, members of the network have worked to develop a training curriculum for the use of PV in research, holding a series of public events and workshops. The closing conference will publish the curriculum, launch a statement on the use of PV in research, and reflect on past initiatives and future opportunities to use PV for meaningful and effective research.
Confirmed speakers and facilitators:
Rupesh Shah - Videoshala

Chris Lunch - Insight

Gusztáv Nemes – Hungarian Academy of Science

Chris High, Lucila Newell – OU
Rick and Julia Goldsmith – Catcher Media

Outline programme

	Day 1
	Day 2

	11:00 am – 5:00 pm
	09:30 am – 4:30 pm 


There is no fee for attending the conference, and lunch is included.  There will be an optional dinner in the evening of the 20th, at a cost of £14.50
Please fill in the Registration Form overleaf.  For more information about the Network, please contact Chris High on C.High@open.ac.uk
Registration Form
Please fill this in and return it to Monica Shelley m.a.shelley@open.ac.uk or Angela Walters a.s.walters@open.ac.uk in Systems, Faculty of Maths, Computing and Technology, The Open University, Walton Hall, Milton Keynes MK7 6AA
Full Name:

Institution:

Occupation:

Email address:
Contact phone number: 

I should like to come to the Conference Dinner on 20th February and enclose a cheque made out to The Open University for £14.50 
Yes/No
Please note that places at this Conference will be allocated on a first/come first served basis, up until Friday 15th February.  There are 40 places.
Practical information:
How to get there:
http://www3.open.ac.uk/contact/locations.aspx
This site gives information about where Walton Hall is, and how to get there.  Note that besides the train, you can also travel to Milton Keynes by coach, getting off at Milton Keynes Coachway.

Paying for travel:
Note that while the Conference itself is free, you will need to pay your own travel and accommodation expenses. It may be possible to provide a contribution to the travel expenses of PhD students and early career researchers – please contact Chris High on c.high@open.ac.uk for details.
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